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Declaration of Conformity 
RoHS & REACH 

 We, 
 
PCS Systemtechnik GmbH | Pfälzer-Wald-Str. 36 | 81539 München 
 
herewith confirm that all PCS products, if not explicitly excluded, comply with the 
regulations of the following Directives of the European Parliament and of the Council on 
the restriction of the use of certain hazardous substances in electrical and electronic 
equipment (RoHS) in its latest version: 
 

▪ EU Directive 2011/65/EU of 12/11/2017 RoHS II 
▪ RoHS Declaration 2015/863 adaptation of 04.06.2015 RoHS III 
▪ EU Directive 2006/122/EU of 12/12/2006 PFOS 
▪ EU Directive 2012/19/EU of 08/13/2012 (WEEE) 

 
According to the respective EU Directive, PCS Systemtechnik GmbH as producer of 
electronic devices is defined a so-called „downstream user”. Products produced and 
sold by PCS are non-chemical products without exception, and are defined as 
„products“ in the sense of REACH. When used as intended, PCS products do not 
release „chemical substances“. Further, no substances listed on the Candidate List of 
Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) are contained in our products. For this 
reason, PCS is generally exempted from the obligation to register as well as the 
obligation to issue security data sheets. 
 
As no reportable results exist with PCS, we confirm REACH conformity as of today. If 
the unlikely event occurs that one of our suppliers or their subcontractors do not comply 
with the REACH regulations, we will immediately inform you according to REACH - Art 
33. 
 
 
Munich, October 19, 2021 
 

 
 
Walter Elsner    
Managing Director 
 
WEEE:  DE 387 18040 

 


